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REPORT TO BE TABLED:  

INQUIRY INTO POLICY IMPLICATIONS OF AN  

AGEING COMMUNITY 

 

The Community Development and Justice Standing Committee will table its inquiry report in the 
Legislative Assembly on Thursday, 20 November 2014 after 10am.   

A copy of the report will be available from the Legislative Assembly Papers Office following tabling 
and will also be available for downloading from the Committee’s website under ‘Reports’ at 
www.parliament.wa.gov.au/cdjsc    

The Committee’s inquiry commenced in April to examine: 

1. The effectiveness of the Seniors Strategic Planning Framework 2012-2017 in guiding 
policies and programs to create age-friendly communities throughout the State 

2. The extent to which age-friendly communities have been established in WA. 

 

For further information please contact Ms Margaret Quirk, MLA (Committee Chair) on 

 0409 038 162 or Sarah Palmer (Principal Research Officer) on 9222 7486, or email  

lacdjsc@parliament.wa.gov.au 

 

http://www.parliament.wa.gov.au/cdjsc

